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At home, encourage your child to…





-Create a space picture using pencils, paint, chalk etc. 


-Use recycled materials from around the home to make a spaceship.  This could be small, medium or big enough for them to fit inside! 


-Compare sizes around the home.


-Measure short distances around the home using nonstandard units. E.g. how many footsteps it is from the front door to the stairs.  


 





Notices…


Do not forget that next Thursday 13th February, you are invited to come and share your child's learning journey with them. If you haven't already signed up to a time slot, please do so by Wednesday 12th February via the online booking system. Further information about the event can be found on the letter that was sent home earlier this half term. 





Next week we will be…


 -Finding out about famous astronauts and space missions.


 -Taking part in astronaut training. 


 -Estimating amounts using space objects as a stimulus. E.g. stars 


 -Reviewing our learning by looking through our learning journeys, celebrating our successes and thinking about next steps. 
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This week’s learning…


-Creating individual space pictures using our own choice of resources and materials. 


-Discussing and comparing the planets in our solar system.


-Writing wow words to describe our favourite planet. 


-Writing postcards and letters from space back to Earth. 


-Measuring distances using non-standard units e.g. footprints and cubes. 
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